

November 18, 2019

Don Glover President Rancho Bernardo Rotary Club Foundation PO Box 28501 San Diego, CA 92198

Dear Don,

On behalf of the thousands of North San Diego County community members served by Interfaith Community Services (Interfaith) each year, thank you. Your support enables Interfaith to further its mission and provide person-centered, holistic services to each individual who seeks our assistance in their greatest time of need. Please accept my sincere gratitude for the Rotary Club of Rancho Bernardo's gift in the amount of \$5,000, received by Interfaith on November 14, 2019, to support Interfaith's Basic Needs Program.

Since its inception 40 years ago, Interfaith has remained committed to assisting North County's most vulnerable, underserved community members in improving their physical, mental, and social wellness, which begins by fulfilling one's basic needs. Through its Basic Needs Program, Interfaith provides homeless and/or low-income individuals and families with hygiene kits, which include items such as soap, shampoo, conditioner, razors, toothbrushes, toothpaste, sunscreen, and feminine hygiene products, as well as free access to shower and laundry facilities, and mail/message services. With your support, Interfaith's Basic Needs Programs is able to continue to provide those in need with essential hygiene items, allowing them to focus on other areas of their lives that will enable and empower them to improve their stability and overall health and wellness.

We know that our work is only possible because of generous, inspiring, and purposeful organizations like the Rotary Club of Rancho Bernardo. Our stewardship of your gift will be conducted with care and effectiveness. We look forward to continuing this partnership and are excited to see the positive impact we will make together during this coming year. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at cbuck@interfaithservices.org or (760) 445-0067.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Buck-Leilich Director of Development

Cc: Alan Turner, Member Chair, Rancho Bernardo Rotary Club

STRANSPOR



CELEBRATING 40 YEARS OF SERVICE